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NCC to carry out road, pavement and cycle 
path restoration for City of Copenhagen 
NCC has won a four-year framework agreement and expects this to cover projects 

worth around DKK 160 million during this period. 

 
A large number of municipal road sections in Copenhagen are to be restored due to 

wear. Sections of road are generally restored from façade to façade, so that 

carriageways, cycle paths and pavements are all restored. 

The framework agreement between NCC and the City of Copenhagen covers both large 

and small roads with very different traffic intensity and environments, and in this case 

NCC will benefit greatly from its long-standing experience of performing work on 

Copenhagen’s streets. NCC has had a similar framework agreement since 2018, under 

which projects such as restoration work in Nørrebro have been carried out, and a major 

project is currently underway in Østerbro. 

Significant improvement for Copenhagen roads 

“We are proud to have won the contract, which includes projects that will utilize some of 

our absolute core expertise, and we’re looking forward to the task of improving many 

kilometres of roads, cycle paths and pavement over the next four years for 

Copenhageners to enjoy using,” says Michael Thomsen, director of NCC’s Infra Services 

unit. “We have a lot of experience working on Copenhagen’s streets, where we regularly 

work with both water and district heating systems, and we hope that Copenhageners can 

appreciate we’re unable to improve their roads and cycle paths without – quite literally – 

getting under their feet. On the other hand, they will experience a significant 

improvement in the roads they use.” 

Work on the first set of roads is underway, and planning is now in progress to determine 

which projects are to be penciled in for the coming year. 

The orders will be registered on an ongoing basis in the Infrastructure business area.   

For further information, please contact: 

Carl Johan Corneliussen, Media Relations Manager, +45 26 15 21 27, carcor@ncc.dk 

NCC’s media line: +45 41 70 49 09, NCC’s Media bank 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
About NCC. NCC is one of the leading construction companies in the Nordics. Based on its expertise in managing 

complex construction processes, NCC contributes to a positive impact of construction for its customers and society. 

Operations include commercial property development, building and infrastructure project contracting, and asphalt and 

stone materials production. In 2020, NCC had sales of approx. DKK 38 billion and 14,500 employees. NCC shares are 

listed on Nasdaq Stockholm. 
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